

Darryl Anderson
Interim Chief / Fire Marshal
Commander Dean Crain
EMS Coordinator
Commander Robert Kowis
Operations

Commander Tom Tannahill
Training Coordinator

April 14, 2005

Best Care Ambulance Service 4040 Willowbend Houston, Tx. 77025 713-661-3443

Dear Albert O Hayon,

The Bellaire Fire Department 2005 EMS Day Open House will be a greater success thanks to your donation. Your gift of 128 half liter bottles of water, allows us the opportunity to further educate our citizens, young and old, about making our community a safer place. It also enhances our fundraising efforts for a charitable donation to be made by the department.

We hope that each of you and your families will be able to attend the 2005 Open House on May 14, or just come by to visit at your convenience. We greatly appreciate each of you for your consideration and generosity. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Chief Darryl Anderson Bellaire Fire Department